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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Road Closure Notice 
 

Union Street/Hwy 14 will be closed between Main Street and 
Madison Street on Tuesday, March 18th, beginning at 8:00 a.m. until 
4:00 p.m. for utility work. If additional time is needed, the road will 
be closed again on Wednesday, March 19th, beginning at 8:00 a.m. 
and will be concluded at or before 4:00 p.m. 
Union Street/Hwy 14 will remain open to local businesses but No 
Through Traffic will be available during the above-mentioned 
time(s). 
Be advised that detour signage will use Madison Street to detour 
traffic from the affected area.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


